
February 16.2019

To the Ohio Power Siting Board'
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I have multiple concerns aboutall of the proposed wind farms in Ohio, especiaiiy in Huron, Seneca, and 
Crawford Counties

1. I don't feei there is a need as much as there are companies taking advantage of the tax 
production credit, PILOT programs ,ETC 
Wind energy is not 100% green and efficient
The setbacks in Ohio are too close; non participating residents are in the foot prints of these 
projects and are being exposed to noise, shadow flicker and infrasound and the health 
consequences of these
The process seems to be sneaky; i said NO to a wind turbine and moved on; next thing I am 
getting letters from attorneys that we are in the foot print of 2 proposed projects; not everyone 
subscribes to the county paper where meetings are posted,, etc
The public informational meeting is nothing but a few poster boards and a few representatives; 
sometimes questions are answered, sometimes they are avoided, or misleading information is 
given
The sound study for my area of the Emerson Creek Project will be misleading- the monitor was 
placed at a residence on State Rte. 224 (traffic, trucks, farm machinery); the turbines will be 
placed down the road .3 mile to approx. Imile; the noise at these places is not the same as on 
State Rte. 224 

Chris Popa 
3336 Willoughby Rd 
Willard, Ohio 44890 
cpopa45@hotmail.com

2.
3.

4.

5.

6.

<y
"D
C
O
o

£2oo

-ozs

roGO

ro
o

Cp
C5
O
o
rn
zCD

2

^ocuKieiit deliver^ in ^
technician th. re^Iar of

^--------^Date Processed


